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Comments: Hi my name is Russell Stumph, I am 15 year old and have been kayaking for three years now. Last

summer I was lucky enough to run the South Salmon section. This was a life changing experience and the

funniest stretch of whitewater I have ever ran. The wildlife and the clear blue water is unlike any other river I have

ever been on. When I kayaked the south salmon it gave me a hole new level of respect for kayaking. I really

hope to run this river a lot more in the future and really hope it continues to stay as Beautiful and remote as it is.


